
Non-Discrimination Policy 

 

San Bernardino Community College District and its two colleges, San Bernardino Valley 
College and Crafton Hills College, are committed to non-discrimination.  Our goal is to provide 
equal opportunities for all community members in all areas of the college including admission, 
student financing, student support facilities and activities, and employment.  Federal laws and 
District policies strictly prohibit all types of discrimination, including sexual harassment and 
inequities based on race, color, religion, sex, age, marital status, physical disabilities, mental 
impairments, or sexual orientation.  The District’s non-discrimination policies are supported by 
the requirements of Titles VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of 
the education amendments of 1972; the Age Discrimination in Employment Act of 1975; and 
sections 503 and 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1972, as amended, and the Americans with 
Disabilities Act.  San Bernardino Valley College is further committed to overcoming sex 
discrimination and sex stereotyping in vocational education programs.  In addition, the lack of 
English language skills will not be a barrier to admission and participation in vocational 
education programs. 

Students, job applicants, and employees may complain of any action which they believe 
discriminates against them on the above-cited grounds. 

For information regarding the college’s non-discrimination policy or to file a complaint, contact 
the Vice Chancellor of Human Resources and Employee Relations, District Building, SBCCD, 
114 South Del Rosa Drive, San Bernardino, CA  92408.  You may also call (909) 382-4041.  For 
information regarding the requirements of Section 503 and 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 
or to file a complaint, contact the Vice President of Student Services, San Bernardino Valley 
College at AD/SS Building, Room 200, or call (909) 384-8297. 


